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Congratulations to the 2021 Champions!

The spring 2021 season was a season to remember. We were honored to host so many great teams at Fortress
Obetz Stadium over the past few weeks. Congratulations to our 2021 Youth and High School Champions! Please
join us in congratulating these players along with all teams who played their hearts out. We look forward to seeing
familiar faces this summer and fall!

Dublin Rugby
Middle School Boys

Brunswick Valkyries
Large School D1 Girls

Woodward/Toledo Jr Celtics

Perry Panther
​Middle School Girls

Highland Lady Buzzards
Large Club D1 Girls

Watkins Warriors

https://www.rugbyohio.com/newsletter


Large School D1 Boys

Perrysburg Jackets
​Small Club D2 Girls

St Ignatius B
Super Elite JV Boys

Avon Lake RFC
Small Club D2 Boys

Small School D2 Boys

Olentangy Blues
​Large Club D2 Boys

Hudson Rugby
Small School D2 Girls

St Ignatius Rugby
Super Elite D1 Boys

Thank You Volunteers & Staff

Thank you to the committed men and women who volunteered
their time and efforts this past three weekends to put on these
events for our rugby community. While the weather varied greatly
from weekend to weekend, their commitment did not and we were
so grateful for the smiling faces and helping hands.

Thank you to our amazing photographers who helped preserve
so many wonderful shots from the events! Thanks to Marianne
Mangan, Patrick Gallagher, Paul Vernon, David Heasley, Ric
Kryuszynski and our many parent photographers! Please don't
forget to share your photos with us!

Thank you to the coaches, athletic trainers, and referees who
made our games fun and enjoyable for all. Your guidance and knowledge are valued on and off the field!

Forward this newsletter to a friend!
Connect with Us
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